
Vickie Vetter-Scruggs
31622 Oak Grove Rd
Paola, KS 669071

To: Senate Public Health & Welfare Committee,

I am writing in strong opposition to HB2264.  This “no patient left alone 
act” is an atrocity.  We do not need healthcare providers or the government 
having any more control over the rights of patients. 

I have and know many others who have been denied access to a sick or 
dying loved one and this is wrong, wrong, wrong!  Especially under the 
guise of any excuse.  Please do not let this bill pass.  

Thank you,

Vickie Vetter-Scruggs


